
Wellpoint Care Network’s Main Entrance off of W. Capitol Drive will be temporarily closed starting October 1 
for resurfacing of the parking lot. This work is expected to last approximately three weeks.  

During this time, guests are asked to enter off of N. 88th Street and follow the posted directional signage 
AROUND THE GARAGE to the Temporary Entrance (see route on above map). 

Temporary Parking Procedure
Resurfacing Project Begins October 1, 2025

From the temporary lot, 
use the wheelchair-accessible ramp.

Enter through Door #6
(Temporary Main Entrance)

Our Friendly Representative 
will greet you with a smile!
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